
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

 Asphalt milling and resurfacing on Florida’s
Turnpike from north of Lake Worth Road (Exit 93)
to south of  Beeline Highway (Exit 107)

 Includes improvements to signing and pavement
markings

  The following  ramps will be resurfaced: 

- Southern Boulevard

- Jog Road

- Okeechobee Boulevard

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE 

Work at the Florida’s Turnpike from 
north of Lake Worth Road to south 
of  Beeline  Highway  is  anticipated 
to begin in September 2017 and 
continue through late 2018. 

COST AND FUNDING 

The project cost is approximately 
$16.8 million. This project is funded 
by toll and concessions revenue, not 
taxes. 

PUBLIC INFORMATION 

    Fiorella Teodista  

Public Information Officer 

954-934-1130 or 1-800-749-PIKE

Fiorella.Teodista@dot.state.fl.us 

www.FloridasTurnpike.com 

       twitter.com/FLTurnpikeSFL 

         FLORIDA’S TURNPIKE  

           RESURFACING PROJECT IN PALM BEACH COUNTY 

CONSTRUCTION AND TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

Construction will take place during nighttime hours.  

These lane closures will generally take place during off 

peak hours to minimize traffic congestion and  delays for 

most drivers.  

Efforts will be made to limit traffic and noise

disruptions, but lane closures, ramp closures and         

detours will be necessary to accomplish the

improvements.  

Closures will be announced in advance in the Florida’s 

Turnpike weekly traffic advisory.  

If you would like to subscribe to receive future   

construction updates via e-mail, please send an email to: 

Fiorella.teodista@dot.state.fl.us 




